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SR 60 Highway Lighting and ITS Upgrades from McMullen Booth Road to Rocky Point Drive
424507-3-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Highway

Lighting and ITS
Phase Completed
Limits from McMullen

Booth Rd to east
or Rocky Point
Drive

Project Start August 2017
City Clearwater

Safety Harbor
Tampa

County Hillsborough
Pinellas

Road Courtney
Campbell Cswy
SR 60

Construction
Cost

$8.3 million

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2020

Contractor Highway Safety
Devices, Inc

Contact Information
Project Information
  Dan Haberle
  727-575-8300
  Daniel.Haberle@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project was completed and final accepted on June 9,
2020.

This Design-Build project is replacing the existing highway lighting
and installing six new traffic monitoring cameras and twelve vehicle
detection devices along the corridor in Pinellas and Hillsborough
counties. 

The cameras and vehicle detection devices will help traffic engineers
manage traffic flow along the SR 60 (Courtney Campbell Causeway)
from McMullen Booth Road to Rocky Point Drive.

This $8.3 project is expected to finish in the summer of 2020.


